
Senator Sara Geiser, Chair and Members 
        Committee on Human Services and Early Childhood: 
  
        This bill seems to feature a path for development of low cost housing just outside of what is now 
`        Designated Urban Reserve and into Rural Reserve. This housing would be likely out of reach for 
water  
          sewer and adequate roads and any attempt to fix this would be extremely expensive. Do we really 
           want this kind of development on the fringes of our cities and towns here in the Metro area ? 
            Or in simpler terms do we want to Californicate Oregon ? 
  
                                                                                                Ayland Ottinger 

 


